INPUTS AND CONCERNS RECEIVED



vaug ustus@edsnamibia.com

“

From: vaugustus@edsnamibia.com

Sent: Thursday, July 10, 2025 5:45 PM

To: '‘public@edsnamibia.com’

Subject: Public Review: Environmental Scoping Assessment (ESA) for the Exclusive

Prospecting License (EPL) N0.9996 located 13 km North-East of Kombat in
Otjozondjupa region.
Attachments: ESR_EPL 9996.pdf; EMP_EPL 9996.pdf; EPL N0.9996_Proof of Public Consultation.pdf

Dear Esteemed Stakeholders,

Following the public consultation meeting held on the 04 June 2025 at the Ohorongo Cement Factory , please find
attached the Environmental Management Plan draft report, Environmental Scoping Assessment report and Proof

of public Consultation for your review.

Kindly note that we are still in the public consultation phase, and welcome any additional comments or concerns you

may have.

Please share them with us by the 23" of July 2025.

Kind regards,

Vistolina Augustus

Lnvironmental Assessinenl Practilionet

Office. 5th Floor tAaaatial | Office Block B
Cel. +244 81 4249534

Tel. +244 &) 259 530

Email. vougustus@edsnomibia.com



Following the distribution of the
proposed project information to all
affected parties, no comments or
objections were received in response
to the EPL project proposal.



